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Welcome!
At Cedar Village Dentistry, we treat all of our patients like family. Dr. Dooley spends valuable time listening and understanding your wants and needs. We utilize the latest in technology and equipment to ensure our quality of care.
We want our patients to be informed of dental needs and any treatment necessary, because informed patients make better decisions about their health and overall well-being.  That is why your first visit is so special. We reserve adequate time for your arrival, take you on a tour of the office, meet with our staff and doctors, and complete your dental appointment. Please allow an hour and a half of your time to maximize your experience with us!
Some things to remember; always arrive 10-15 minutes early for any appointment to allow for any necessary paperwork. All patients must update a health history form once a year to ensure we have your most up-to-date information.
We require a full set of radiographs at your comprehensive exam. These are necessary for proper diagnosis. Should this not be a covered benefit through insurance, a treatment plan will be given to you. We do our best when working with insurance to let you know if any procedures will not be covered.  You also have the option of retaining your records from a previous office. As long as the doctors can see the radiographs clearly, we would not have to take new ones.
If you would like to know more about us, please visit our website at www.cedarvillagedentistry.com. It includes everything from directions and hours of operation, to team bios.
We hope you’ll find our practice offers the accessibility and personal commitment you look for in a dental team. 

Sincerely,


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Thomas Dooley, D.M.D
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